
 

Tudor Rebels

1 This William kept his head and died a
natural death in 1575 even though he was
involved in Wyatt's Rebellion in 1554.

2 This Duke of Suffolk was executed
following his involvement in Wyatt's
Rebellion.

3 Sir Humphrey Stafford and this lord raised
a rebellion in 1486 against Henry VII.

4 This man led a rebellion in support of
pretender Lambert Simnel's claim to be
Edward Plantagent.

5 This man led a rebellion in 1601 against
Elizabeth I's government.

6 This Earl of Westmorland was involved in
the 1569 Rising of the North.

7 The leader of a rebellion in Norfolk in
summer 1549.

8 The leader of a rebellion in January 1537
which followed the Pilgrimage of Grace.

9 This nobleman and owner of Pontefract

Castle was involved in the Pilgrimage of
Grace in 1536.

10 Michael Joseph (An Gof) and Thomas
Flamank rebelled in this county in 1497.

11 This rebel was hanged in chains in York
for his part in the Pilgrimage of Grace.

12 This pretender claimed to be one of the
Princes in the Tower and was involved in
a rebellion in 1497.

13 The nickname of Thomas FitzGerald, 10th
Earl of Kildare, who renounced his
allegiance to Henry VIII and raised a
rebellion in Ireland in 1534-5.

14 This Earl of Northumberland was involved
in the 1569 Rising of the North.

15 This third husband of Lettice Knollys was
executed following his involvement in the
1601 rebellion.

16 The rebels of Wyatt's Rebellion planned
to depose Mary I and replace her with
Elizabeth, who would marry this man.
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